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Dear Parents 

 

I am delighted that hot meals are now back on the menu; and so were the 

children judging from the amount of them enjoying a roast yesterday!  It is also 

great to be able to have the children together again at lunch time and 

playtimes. 

 

This week the teachers have completed assessments for every child and will now 

begin planning the next steps to plug gaps; either whole groups or for children 

who may need some extra intervention or catch up sessions.   

 

Our catch up funding from the Government will be used to support all of the 

children in various ways including new reading resources, targeted interventions 

focussing on phonics, reading and maths; and supporting the children’s mental 

health and well-being.  (Please see the document attached.) 

 

On Monday, the Kernow Health team will be in school for the nasal flu vaccines.  

If you haven’t yet given your permission and would like your child vaccinated, 

please complete the on-line permission TODAY since the portal will then close. 

 

Remote Learning -  Most children have now managed to log onto the home 

learning pages but please let us know if you are still experiencing problems.  We 

understand that there is currently an issue with Sumdog and thank you for your 

patience while this is sorted out. 

 

Parent Pay  - with half term looming, please would parents make sure that their 

Parent Pay accounts are up to date. 

 

Year 6 reminder – applications for secondary school places close on Saturday 31 

October.  Please make sure you make your choice before this date. 

 

Reminder – Thursday 22 October and Friday 23 October 2020 are both inset days 

and school will be closed to pupils. 
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Birthday treats and sweets – we know that some children like to bring in birthday 

cakes or sweets to share when it is their special day.  Since we do not want to 

stop this, especially on your child’s special day, we are asking that you do not 

provide cakes.  If you want to bring something in, please could you provide a 

bag of small wrapped sweets/chocolate bars (such as fun size packs) at least 48 

hours beforehand.  We can then ‘quarantine’ them ready for the big day! 

  

 

   
 

Enjoy the weekend – it’s nearly half-term! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Julia Murray 

Acting Head of School 

 
Diary Dates: 

Monday 19 October  Nasal Flu vaccinations 

Thursday 22 October  Inset day 

Friday 23 October   Inset day 

Monday 26 October  Half term holiday 

Saturday 31 October                Applications for secondary school places close 

Please think nut free when packing lunches and snacks. 
Thank you! 
 


